
Congratulations to Kyle Brumbaugh (KCI) was 
awarded the Technology Leader of the Year at 
the 2018 National CUE (Computer-Using 
Educators) Conference, for his work at the KCI. 

To see the video, visit 
https://youtu.be/TToYPfPgpt4

Technology Leader of the Year

https://youtu.be/TToYPfPgpt4


In early March, President Thuy, Chancellor 
Miner, and the Board of Trustees 
celebrated giving tenure to 9 outstanding 
Foothill faculty receiving tenure. 

Congratulations to Ben Armerding, 
Patti Chan, Sara Cooper, Lisa 
Eshman, Eleazar (“JR”) Jimenez,
Rosa Nguyen, Tiffany Rideaux, Sarah 
Williams, and Janet Weber.

Tenure Faculty Celebration



For providing quality programming and ongoing support to the City of Palo Alto’s 
Emergency Medical Services, the Palo Alto City Council presented a Proclamation of 
Appreciation to the Foothill College Emergency Medical Services Program for educating 
emergency medical technicians and paramedics.  Thank you to Board of Trustee 
President, Bruce Swenson for being part of the ceremony. 

Palo Alto City Council Recognizes Foothill’s Emergency 
Medical Services Program



Foothill’s Center for Applied 
Anthropology Reaches Out

A team of Foothill students recently 
went to The Language Academy in San 
Jose to teach 6th graders about why 
anthropology is important. Way to Go! 

Fail State, A Dedication to 
Foothill Faculty

Former Foothill student Alexander 
Shebanow dedicates his documentary film, 
Fail State, to faculty Konnilyn Feig and 
Scott Lankford. Fail State is an expansive 
documentary exposé on predatory for-
profit colleges and worsening inequality in 
American higher education. He attributes 
the documentary's development to his 
time at Foothill College and his influential 
instructors. Our quality instructors have 
the ability to inspire students to do great 
things, provide unique opportunities for 
students to find their voices, and give 
students the foundation to build their 
future. 

Read Alexander’s article at 
https://www.forbes.com/sites/civicnation/
2018/03/06/i-found-my-voice-in-
community-college/#39d29bda4a20

https://email.fhda.edu/owa/redir.aspx?C=11KI5aefgMXZXiHRWPvVBsxvEmMvcvZALxUVXfyVYslOoH6UM5PVCA..&URL=https://www.forbes.com/sites/civicnation/2018/03/06/i-found-my-voice-in-community-college/#39d29bda4a20


Congratulations to The Script for winning Online General Excellence, Magazine 
General Excellence, an Honorable Mention in Feature Writing, and the two 
Leadership Achievement Awards at the Journalism Association of Community 
Colleges Conference. Thank you to Judy Walgren, Brian Lewis and Che Meneses 
for helping students achieve these great awards!

The Foothill Newspaper, The Script Takes the Prize…Several Prizes



Tom Gough will be appearing at 
the City Lights Theater Company in 
their current production of The 
Merchant of Venice as the Prince of 
Aragon and the Duke of Venice 
running March 22 – April 22. This 
production also features eight 
current and former Foothill 
students in the production team. 

Information can be found 
here: https://cltc.org/

Tom Gough Becomes 
Spanish and Venetian 
Nobility

Foothill Music Theatre in March presented 
9 to 5 The Musical, directed by Foothill’s very 
own, Milissa Carey. The musical is based on the 
1980 movie of the same name, with music and 
lyrics by Dolly Parton.  

Milissa was interviewed on KTVU (Channel 2) 
and discussed similarities between the musical 
and current events and the #MeToo Movement.  

To see Milissa's news clip visit 
http://www.ktvu.com/morning-
news/317595712-video

9 to 5 The Musical

Directed by 
Milissa Carey

https://email.fhda.edu/owa/redir.aspx?C=v0EFSHM9PZDQvrLQ35_GYMUH1VbsBmYvfIQoerwaiTWFt5eTM5PVCA..&URL=https://cltc.org/
http://www.ktvu.com/morning-news/317595712-video
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